
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE HENDRICKS  
COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT 
 
Notice is given that the Hendricks County Regional Sewer District will hold a Public Hearing 
Concerning the Amendment of Ordinance No. 2015-44 at 11:15 a.m., on September 12, 2017, at 
the Hendricks County Government Center, Commissioners’ Meeting Room, 355 S. Washington 
Street, Danville, IN 46122.  The Amendment revises the schedule of rates and charges collected 
by the District from developers who wish to construct new sewers or laterals which will connect 
to the District sewers.  The Amendment, if passed, would increase the fee to be charged to the 
developer for plan review and inspection within the District.  The fees to be established and 
collected pursuant to the Amendment are as follows: 
 

Task Current Hourly Rate Proposed Hourly Rate 

Plan Review $125 $150 

Inspection (construction and post-
construction) 

$90 $130 

 
At the hearing, the District will publicly hear all persons interested in the Amendment.  After the 
District’s Hearing, the District will consider passage of the Amended Ordinance.  The 
Amendment may be examined at the office of Jim Mardis, District Director at 355 South 
Washington Street, room 206,  Danville, IN on regular business days from 9:00 am until 4:00 
pm.  All interested persons desiring to present their views on the above Amendment either 
verbally or in writing, will be given a reasonable opportunity to be heard at the above mentioned 
time and place.  Written objections to the Amendment may be filed with Jim Mardis, District 
Manager at 355 South Washington Street, room 206,  Danville, IN  46122, before the meeting. 
The Hearing may be continued from time to time by the District in its discretion. 


